From: Ulla Thiessen

Sent: 07 November 2014 12:54

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: 2014/5939/P. 41 Howitt Road NW3 4LU - OBJECTIONS

Attn Alex McDougall

Dear Mr McDougall,

T'm concerned that T have not been notified by you as the owner of a nearby property. You have notified the
2 adjacent neighbours to the south and various properties in Belsize Grove, but only the immediate
neighbours to the North, omitting myself. Luckily I read the Ham&Hi.

1 wish to lodge my strong objections to any further excavations in this street, particularly the plans for the
rear. Do you have any drawings yet?

Ulla Thiessen
37 Howitt Road
London NW3 4LU

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Ulla Thicssen” _

Date: 7 Nov 2014 12:4

Subject: 2014/5939/P. 41 Howitt Road NW3 4LU - OBJECTIONS

To: <planning(@camden.gov.uk>
Cc:

Dear Camden Planning dept.
1 strongly object to the planned excavation so close to my house which is on a sliding slope held together
only by the terrace!

T will hold not just the developers but also Camden council responsible for any resulting damage to my
property if this were granted permission.

Please refuse,
Yours sincerely,
Ulla Thiessen

37 Howitt Road
London NW3 4LU



